Elections Committee Report

March 18, 2004
The spring 2004 election cycle has begun, with nominations currently being solicited for the positions of President-Elect and Secretary-Treasurer of the Faculty Senate.  Calls for nominations and balloting for elected committee positions are upcoming.  The status of elections will be posted on the Elections Committee website and distributed by email.  We hope to make nominations forms available by email and/or the website in order to reduce the volume of paper required during an election cycle.

